
NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED       

 

 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED       

 

 

Outcomes Progress Report Exceptions 

Communities are safer due to 

effective use of policing 

resources to reflect need 

The Affordability Workshops held with Budget Holders to date have included a number of ideas 

and initiatives for reducing costs and improving ways of working.  The workshops conclude at the 

beginning of August.   

The impact of the Summer budget and the information gathered from the Affordability 

Workshops will be reported to the Affordability Group in August. 

 

No exceptions to report. 

Communities are safer through 

regional and national services 

protecting communities 

 

Communities feel confident 

that services are delivered in a 

robust and transparent 

manner 
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